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Dear Families 

We can’t believe how the time is whizzing by.  The week has seen swimming 

continuing, football matches being played and children taking part in a lot of new 

learning across the curriculum.  We are very pleased that Year Six are beginning to 

have sessions from Richard Lander teachers – in real life this year – and this is helping 

them prepare for secondary school in a gentle and settled way. 

 

Football 

A huge congratulations to our footballers, who played away matches against 

Threemilestone School on Monday as part of the primary school league.  They were 

very competitive matches and we were delighted to win both of them.  The children 

are great ambassadors for the school and show super sporting behaviours. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from 

each class with everyone and enjoy that wonderful family feeling.  Even though we 

still can’t see each other in real life altogether in the hall, getting the whole school 

together in Teams helps us feel so connected.  

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Alba Kit 

Godrevy Emily Ryan 

Longships Jessica Jude 

Pendeen Bill Evan 

Carne Bethany Stan 

Gwithian Honor Harrison 

Lamorna Tara Noah 

Allen Burleigh India 

Kenwyn Autumn Rio 

Truro Isaac Nicola 

 

Parent Consultations 

Because of the current Covid rates, Parent Consultations will take place online, via 

Teams, during week commencing Monday 18th October.  Please check that you’ve 

received the confirmation email once you have booked your slot, and that the 

booking details are correct.  
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Photos 

Individual photographs and sibling groups who are all in school will have their photos 

taken on Monday 1st November by DSP Photography.  This is the first day back after 

half-term, so smartest uniform please!  Mousehole, please come in in your uniform – 

you won’t need Muddy Monday clothes that day.  Lamorna, Longships and 

Pendeen – it is your PE day but Mr Brandreth will be doing activities that won’t need 

a kit, so please wear your uniform too. 

 

Year Six – Barton Hall 

Year Six, please remember to confirm if you are going to Barton Hall by 22nd 

October.  There is a £60 deposit to pay via ParentPay.  If you have any questions, 

please contact us. 

 

Menu Change 

On Thursday 21st October, there is a menu change.  Instead of what is shown on 

ParentPay, the menu is Chicken Korma or Tarka Dhal, Rice, Kachumber Salad 

followed by Chocolate Brownie or Vanilla Ice Cream Pot. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you 

need to speak to one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  

Even though we can’t have a conversation at the classroom door or in the 

playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate every morning 

and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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Friends of Mount Hawke Academy School PTA (FOMHS) News 

 

FOMHS PTA needs your help and new members! Look for our group on 

Facebook - FOMHS and request to become a member.  

 

AGM 

We will be holding a virtual AGM on Tuesday 19th October at 1.30pm - 

2.30pm. If you wish to join in, ask to become a member of our group on 

Facebook, or email the office (hello@mounthawke.org) and you will be 

provided with a link to the online meeting. 

 

Christmas Cards! 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who ordered items from Cauliflower cards 

and returned the forms and artwork to school. These have now been 

collected and sent to the printers and will be returned to school next 

month. The PTA receive commission from every item you order, so we really 

appreciate you buying your Christmas cards this way, you have raised a 

massive £494 for our school ! 

 

Alison Jobbins 

Chair of FOMHS (PTA) 
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